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BLAST FAX 2021-36 

TO:  All Certified Healthcare Providers 

 

FROM: Manisha Juthani, MD, DPH Commissioner 

 

CC:   Deputy Commissioner Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA 

  Adelita Orefice, MPM, JD, CHC, Chief of Staff 

Barbara Cass, RN., Branch Chief, Healthcare Quality and Safety Branch 

Donna Ortelle, Section Chief, Facility Licensing and Investigations Section 

 

DATE:   December 30, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) Quality/Safety/Oversight 

(QSO) Group, Memo 22-07.  Guidance for the Interim Final Rule-Medicare and 

Medicaid Programs-Omnibus COVID-19 Health Care Staff Vaccination 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please see the attached QSO Memo.  Please be advised the attachments referenced in the memo 

are not included, however, can be accessed at QSO Memo 22-07 . 
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